
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FINANCE/BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 

January 28, 2014 – SPECIAL MEETING 3:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 
PRESENT: Albert Vertefeuille, Jim Mello, Sandra Tremblay 

 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler, Andrew Gonzalez Principal, Lebanon 

Elementary School, Anne Axton-Jones Director of Curriculum and Instruction, Eve Spencer Business 

Manager 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

Albert Vertefeuille, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. at the Central 

Office Conference Room at 891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT. 

 

II. District faculty shared input for the 2014-2015 budget. 

 

III. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Albert Vertefeuille, Chair 

 


